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I have recently been informed of the proposal to reinstate 15 turbines to the Hills of Gold 
Windfarm project. This will greatly increase the high visual impact to my home and the 
unpleasantness of some local members of the community wanting the turbines to be built in 
Nundle area has caused me anxiety and concerns leaving me to deal with severe depression.  

I have been brought up and have lived on a rural farming property all my life. I chose to live at 
Nundle for the peace and tranquility of surrounding environment and also for the unique 
quaintness of the Historic village. The Nundle community which was once strong and cohesive is 
now divided and is upsetting not only for me but many of my friends in Nundle. 

The additional 15 turbine proposed will greatly increase traffic on the proposed transport routes 
and this a major topic of discussion in our elderly community. The significant impact of traffic 
delays and congestion travelling to Tamworth and Quirindi would be horrific. I was concerned for 
times of emergency needs to and from the hospitals, professional medical care, the delays that 
impact on Ambulance services and evacuation during bushfire prone seasons to the local 
community. 

I would like to please ask for IPC to reject Hills of Gold Windfarm. 

 

 

 

 




